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Pilon, Janet

Subject: mandatory masks

From: frank mckenzie

Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2020 9:46 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: mandatory masks

Hello Clerk

Please convey to the Mayor and all the Councillors our gratitude for all their hard work in the past months
helping our City address the Covid 19 crisis. We appreciate you.

We understand the Council is addressing the subject of mandatory face coverings this Friday and we would
like to add this correspondence to the public record for Council consideration.

| am a retired registered nurse who is concerned to see so many people out and about with their faces
covered. THIS IS VERY UNHEALTHY. Our bodies need a continuous supply of oxygen. overing our faces
impedes this flow. Any covering of our mouth causes carbon dioxide to build up inside that breathing space
and this is not good for our brains.

The residents of our City have complied with the public health protocols of social distancing and good hand
washing which has curtailed the spread of Covid 19.



